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21 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of current Lower Five,  
  
Re: IGCSE English set texts  
  
As you may be aware, your daughter will begin studying her IGCSE examination set texts over the 
summer.   
  
The students find it extremely beneficial to annotate their ‘Of Mice and Men’ texts while studying in class 
which means we are unable to use the books again. We are offering you the opportunity to purchase copies 
which your daughter may then write in which is their preferred way of working.  
  
If you would prefer not to do this, your daughter must ensure the texts are not written on and are returned 
to the English department at the end of her IGCSE course.   
  
If you wish to purchase copies of these texts, the total cost for this will be £7.00. The accompanying Study 
Guide is provided free of charge. I would be grateful if you could provide payment as follows via BACS 
to the College’s account:  
 
Sort Code: 60-09-20  
Account Name: The Ladies' College  
Account Number: 06017614  
Reference: Surname, book  
 
Please ensure you complete the form (link below) to indicate your preferred option:  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/ppfdKBHM6H 
 
With best wishes,  

  
  
Mrs Z Ellis  
Head of English  

https://forms.office.com/r/ppfdKBHM6H

